
 
Dates to know: 
3/4/22: Field Day 

4/22/22: Spring Festival 

4/30/22: Mother-Son Event 

5/13/22: BINGO Night 

5/27/22: Dads and Donuts 
*all dates and events are subject to change 

 

Find & Follow Us: 
Website: archwayglendale.org/pso 

Facebook: PSO on Facebook 

Facebook: Dads’ Club on Facebook 
 

PSO Board: 
President: Shannon Richards-Nieves 

Vice President: Sherri Belanger 

Treasurer: Tawni Adams 

Secretary: Marilyn Dorman 

School Support: Bri Holloway 
Foundational Events: Maria Armijo, Georgina 

Westphal 

Lunch Program: Kristina Frosch 

Social Committee: Michelle O’Connor 

Social Committee: Shawna Zetah 

Social Committee: Brad Raymo 

Social Committee: Leigh Mitchell 

Volunteer Coordinator: OPEN 

Social Media and Passive Revenue: Chris 

Lucius 

Graphic Designer: Jason McNeil 

Dads’ Club President: Jonah Nieves 

 

Email Us: 
ArchwayGlendalePSO@gmail.com 
ArchwayGlendaleDadsClub@gmail.com 

 

 

 

5th GRADE MEMORY WALL  

If you purchased a spot in our yearbook’s Memory Wall, you 

should have received an email with instructions for uploading your 

photo(s) and text earlier today. If you did not receive this email, or 

if you’re having any technical issues, please let us know by sending 

an email to archwayglendalepso@gmail.com  

 

Please submit your photos and text by March 30th. 

FIELD DAY T-SHIRTS 

Field Day t-shirts were sent home this week. As a reminder, there 

was messaging in our PSO blasts that supply chain issues roared its 

ugly head, this time hitting the neon blue small and extra small 

shirts. As we previously explained, we did our best to match the 

color, but unfortunately it wasn’t perfect. Please know that we did 

our best to provide an acceptable alternative. We ask for your 

patience and understanding as we, nor our supplier, had control 

over this. 

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK!  

There is still time to order this year’s yearbook. Secure your 2021-

2022 copy. Prices increase in April. 

Prices: 

• February 1-March 30: $40 

• April 1-May 19: $50 

 

CLICK HERE TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK 

 

MOTHER-SON EVENT – NERF Battle 

and Zombie Target Range on 4/30/22 

We have pushed back the Mother-Son event to April 30th from 

4:00-6:00pm. This year we will be hosting a NERF Battle with a 

Zombie Target Range inside the gymnasium. We will share a 

signup link with you in the coming weeks. We hope you’ll join us.  

SPRING FESTIVAL 

It has been nearly 3 years since we were able to host our annual 

Spring Festival (an evening of bounce houses and games). Needless 

to say, we are thrilled to bring this event back to Archway 

Glendale. Information will be sent home with your students about 
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the event in the next few weeks, including how to purchase tickets, 

order food, sponsor a booth, or volunteer at the event.  

SUPPORT ARCHWAY GLENDALE 

WHILE YOU SHOP 

Don’t forget that you can support Archway Glendale year-round 

while you shop at Fry’s, on Amazon, or Shutterfly, and it doesn’t 

cost you a thing. Please sign up for our passive revenue generators.  

DADS’ CLUB 

If you are interested in getting to know other dads in the 

community, let us know by joining the Dads Club email list. 

Simply send an email to ArchwayGlendaleDadsClub@gmail.com 

to join. 
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